
Submitter: Bill  Harris 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Human Services 

Measure: HB4011 

Members of the Committee:  

Houselessness is a miserable and dangerous condition.  When associated with 

disturbed mental health it is even more dangerous.  

I urge you to make money available to these people to assiist in survival and then to 

consider the availability of mental health care for all 

 

Bill Harris  

Portland OR  


